
Update on Traffic Advisory for 11th and Phillips Area

Springfield, IL—The Springfield Fire Department and Office of Public Works have issued an update 
regarding the structure fire that occurred at the intersection of 11th Street and Phillips Avenue. The fire 
has been successfully contained, and 11th Street has reopened to traffic.

At the time of the incident, three individuals were inside the abandoned property where the fire 
originated. An investigation is currently underway, and further details concerning their status or 
involvement are not available. The Springfield Fire Department will provide additional updates as the 
information becomes available.

In a related development, the Public Works Department has conducted a comprehensive assessment of 
the property involved in the fire and has identified it as posing an imminent danger. Public Works is 
engaged in a collaborative effort with the Fire Department to carry out the investigation.
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